
 

 

 
 Tuesday 2nd September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,      

We hope you have had a wonderful summer break.  We are excited to welcome the children back to 
school tomorrow. As we begin the Autumn term, it is important to note some key information to ensure 
a smooth transition back into the school routine.  

Arriving at School 

Please be advised that all school gates will be open from 8:45am - 8:55am. Registration is at 9am. 
Children must arrive before this time in order to settle into class and be ready to start the day. 

Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) children are required to go directly to their classroom upon entering the 
Lordship Lane gate.  

Year 2 children will enter via the Crystal Palace playground and go directly to the classroom.  Year 1 
children, who will also enter via the Crystal Palace gate, will adopt this practice once they have 
become familiar with their respective classes and daily routines. Staff will be around in the playground 
to help direct children to their classroom.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 

Our school uniform list is below. Please ensure that your child is dressed in and adheres to our school 
uniform policy: 

● White Heber polo shirt or plain white shirt 

● Navy Heber sweatshirt or cardigan 

● Grey, navy, or black trousers, skirt, dresses, or shorts 

● Plain dark or white socks/tights 

● Black shoes or plain black trainers 

● Blue gingham dress  

● Plain navy cardigans or jumpers (no hoodies) 

Furthermore, the PE kit is compulsory for all students in Years 1-6. Please ensure your child is 
equipped with the following items for PE lessons: 

● White t-shirt or Heber Fun Run t-shirt 

Year Group Drop Off Time Drop Off 
Location 

Collection 
Time 

Collection 
Location 

 

Nursery 
 

9.00am 
 

Jennings Road 3.30pm Jennings Road 

Reception 
 

8.45am – 8.55am Jennings Road 3.20pm Jennings Road 

Years 1 & 2 
 

8.45am – 8.55am Crystal Palace 
Playground 

3.20pm Crystal Palace 
Playground 

 
Years 3 & 4 

 

8.45am – 8.55am Lordship Lane 
Playground 

3.30pm Crystal Palace 
Playground 

 
Years 5 & 6 

 

8.45am – 8.55am Lordship Lane 
Playground 

3.30pm Lordship Lane 
Playground 



 

 

● Navy shorts or jogging bottoms 

● Black trainers 

 

We kindly request that all your child's belongings are clearly labelled to mitigate the risk of loss. This 
simple measure can significantly aid us in reuniting misplaced items with their rightful owners promptly. 

Year Group Bulletins 

PE will start the week beginning 8th September. Look out for the bulletins that will be sent out on Friday 
for more details regarding PE days and your child’s curriculum for the Autumn term. 

Enrichment Clubs 

The majority of Enrichment Clubs (Years 1 – 6), begin week commencing 15th September. Please refer 
to the timetable on our website for further information. Please contact club providers if you’d like to 
check any late availability. Enrichment Club Information   

YEAR 5 AND 6 ONLY 

If your child has permission to walk home by themselves, you must complete the form below or email 
the school office in advance. Please ensure your child knows whether they are walking home 
independently or being collected by an adult/attending Magna. https://forms.gle/9h7GMyZfKXZtyBoF9  

We look forward to seeing you and the children on Wednesday.  

Warm regards, 

Vanesa Kyprios 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

https://www.heberprimaryschool.com/parents/enrichment-clubs/
https://forms.gle/9h7GMyZfKXZtyBoF9

